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CREDENTIALS OF REPRESENTATIVES TO THE CONFERENCE 
 

Note from the Chairman of the Credentials Committee 
 
 

The Credentials Committee, which held its first meeting on 17 May 2005, reviewed the 
status of the submission of credentials for representatives of delegations of States Parties to the 
Conference. 
 

The Committee took note that many delegations had not yet submitted to the Secretary-
General of the Conference the formal credentials required by Rule 2 of the Rules of Procedure. 
 

The Committee would like to emphasize the importance it attaches to ensuring that the 
credentials of representatives participating in the Conference are in due form as required in Rule 
2 of the Rules of Procedure. 
 

The Committee wishes to invite those States Parties participating in the Conference that 
have not yet done so to submit to the Secretary-General of the Conference the credentials of their 
representatives, in accordance with Rule 2 of the Rules of Procedure, the relevant part of which 
reads as follows: 
 

"The credentials of representatives and the names of alternate representatives and 
advisors shall be submitted to the Secretary-General of the Conference….Credentials shall be 
issued either by the head of the State or Government or by the Minister for Foreign Affairs." 
 


